
From: Symmes, Brian <BrianSymmes@gov.sc.gov>
To: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 2/1/2016 2:39:26 PM
Subject: FW: Invitation from the Manhattan Institute (following up)

Attachments: Invitation from Manhattan Institute.docx

 
 
From: Rafael Mangual [mailto:rmangual@manhattan-institute.org] 

Sent: Monday, February 01, 2016 2:38 PM

To: Symmes, Brian

Subject: Invitation from the Manhattan Institute (following up)
 
Good afternoon, Brian:
 
As I promised during our conversation on Thursday morning, I’ve attached a formal letter of invitation to Governor 
Haley from our President, Lawrence Mone. We’d be honored to host the Governor for a talk on the important topic 
criminal justice reform here in New York sometime in July, which you indicated would probably work best.
 
If you would be so kind as to pass this along to Mr. Godfrey, as well as to the Governor’s scheduler, we would be most 
appreciative. Please don’t hesitate to reach back out to me to further discuss a potential event, and what that might 
look like. Thanks again for taking the time to speak with me last week. We look forward to the Governor’s response.
 
Kind regards,
 
-Ralf Mangual
 
Rafael A. Mangual, J.D.
Project Manager, Center for Legal Policy
Manhattan Institute for Policy Research
52 Vanderbilt Avenue
New York, NY 10017
Tel. (646) 839-3358
Fax (212) 599-3494
rmangual@manhattan-institute.org
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